
Item 5 – Review of District Water Conservation Plan 
 

The Education/Conservation Committee met on July 10, 2017 to review the District 
Water Conservation Plan, as per the District Management Plan, for the purpose of 
identifying and recommending revisions, if needed. The committee found no portions of 
the plan they felt needed revisions. 
 
The committee recommends no revisions to the District Water Conservation Plan at this 
time. No action by the Board is necessary if the recommendation of the committee is 
accepted. 
 


